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Canal St Award 
 
The bids for the canal street reconstruction/redevelopment were opened in late 
November and came back slightly better than expectation such that the alternatives that 
were bid separately can be included in the entire project.   
 
Additionally, the sale of bonds for the canal street project were done on Wednesday the 
12th.  There were 4 bidders for the bond with JJB Hillard coming in the lowest with an 
annual interest rate of 3.54%.   
 
Attached are the recommendations from BFS regarding the award of the canal street 
project.   
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